
for these two months, and look forward to our imminent change of ministry.

Praise the Lord for a Conversion
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As May has ended, the last preparations to assume the presidency of the College will 
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up with all the paper work of the quality control that the government 

requires. 

with accreditation
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who desire to enroll
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Helping some students as they begin looking for support

This month I had some special moments

how back in 1998 Richard Manion, executive director of TBM then,

Lord, introducing us to churches, helping and guiding us in 

program”. He certainly became like a father 

have endeavored to help others. We truly rejoice for Victor, 
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measure, as we were greatly and wonderfully helped.
 

Some of you have already ceased to support us. Some 

TBM missionaries. Again, no words can express our gratitude for your faithful support all these years. We 

certainly desire to keep our communication, love in Christ, fellowship in prayer, and joy as we all walk to 

our marvelous gathering with Christ one day. May he strengthen us day by day to finish our 

and the ministry that we have received of the Lord. May He
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“I thank Christ Jesus our Lord, who 

strengthened me, that he 

considered me trustworthy, 

appointing me to his service.” 1 Tim 1.12

Even though our heart goes to those whom we serve, we also pray 

continually that He will continue to strengthen us, so that 

have a good heart and be used of Him as we serve. We praise the Lord 
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up with all the paper work of the quality control that the government 
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TBM missionaries. Again, no words can express our gratitude for your faithful support all these years. We 
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our marvelous gathering with Christ one day. May he strengthen us day by day to finish our 
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